
     The District 5440 Conference was a 

great success this year.  Thank you all Ro-

tarians and guests for coming up to Jackson 

Hole and the spectacular Jackson Lake 

Lodge.  The Rotary Roundup 2016 was 

opened by the Grand Teton National Park 

Superintendent, David Vela, and closed by 

Rotary International Past President Ray 

Klinginsmith.  Along the way we heard 

from two Rotarians that are real Gifts to the 

World.  Paul Vogelheim talked about the 

acquisition of land (a private donation) and 

development of water and sanitation facili-

ties for the Center for the Secret of 

Peace.  Chris Coats talked about the crea-

tion of Trailblazers which has funded and 

constructed over 750 water wells in addi-

tion to three schools in Laos.  Both initia-

tives were inspired and supported by Rotar-

ians.  District 5440 Rotarian Dr. Bob Tello 

gave a keynote on the Rotary polio pro-

gram and the future of polio.  Dr Tello then 

followed the keynote with a breakout ses-

sion on immunizations and vaccinations 

that are important in the world. 

     Many thank you’s are owed to the Dis-

trict Conference Committee chaired by 

Soctt Daily and Jim Wunsch.  Steve Robin-

son pulled together a spectacular program 

in a world class setting.  There are many 

names to add to the list besides all the 

chairs.  For those that worked on the Con-

ference, thank you for all you did.  

     A thank you to all in the District.  Joan 

and I have had a wonderful year visiting 

Rotarians throughout District 5440.  We 

logged over 17,000 miles between August 

2 and December 2 during which we 

“officially” visited all 54 clubs in the Dis-

trict.  During the year, you, the Rotarians of 

the District increased our membership more 

than any other District of the 13 Districts in 

our Zone.  The many new hands that joined 

us along with the Rotarians with long stand-

ing contributed more to The Rotary Founda-

tion than our goal.  Rotarians in the District 

evolved and organized solid programs for 

Rotaract and Interact.  The Cowboy Country 

Rotary Youth Exchange drew a word of ap-

preciation from RI Past President Ray Kling-

insmith for the size and vitality of the youth 

exchange program.  Our District Grants 

Committee managed the most limited district 

grant budget in recent years with an effective 

management style that spent out the budget 

and successfully accounted for all the grant 

money from both the District and Global 

Grants from The Rotary Foundation.  Our 

indispensable Executive Secretary, Kellie 

Tovar, was ever present and helpful.  District 

Trainer Phyllis Abt has done a great job or-

ganizing our assemblies and our part of 

PETS.  It has been a very good year for Ro-

tary in our District. 

     Next year we will see even more energy 

and successes under the leadership of incom-

ing District Governor Barbara Redder.  She 

will be encouraging all of us to do more with 

greater energy and interest.  Please give her 

all the support you can and she will do the 

same for our clubs and individual Rotarians.  

     Thank you all Rotarians in District 5440, 

this year has been a great ride for Joan and I. 

     Best wishes for the future. 

  

Yours in Rotary, 

  

DG Ken 
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ROTARY FELLOWSHIPS 

     The month of June is when Rotary focuses attention on its many fellowships.  Also occurring in June is the Rotary 

International Convention.  Frequently, there is an intersection of the fellowships and the RI during the convention.  An 

example is that the Rotary International Yachting Fellowship is meeting May 31, 2016 in Seoul during the Rotary In-

ternational Convention which is in Seoul from May 28 to June 1, 2016.  In fact the International Skiing Fellowship of 

Rotarians are coming the Jackson Hole in February 2017.  Sixty two separate fellowships are listed in the directory of 

fellowships.  They range from 4 X 4 vehicle fans to yachting.  Among the list is a Beer fellowship, Convention goers, 

Canoeing, Flying, Jazz, and the list goes on.  These groups are great networks for learning about skills, many nationali-

ties, and different cultures that still are interested in common activities.  How about Magic? 

     Take the opportunity to associate with Rotarians with a particular recreational interest.  Friendships and social activ-

ities do not have to be restricted to the organized fellowships.  The biggest source of friendship and mutual enjoyment 

of activities is through club projects, social events, and meetings.  Rotarians can have a lot of fun through Rotary. 
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2016 ROTARY ROUND-UP IN JACKSON, WY 

All photos are available to view on our District website 

Thursday evening was enjoyed 

by many at the ice cream social 

and the BBQ at the Triangle X. 
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http://rotary5440.org/PhotoAlbums/2016-district-conference


2016 ROTARY ROUND-UP IN JACKSON, WY 

Featured speakers inspired the attendees at this 

year’s conference where they heard from David 

Vela (top left), Superintendent of the Park, Chris 

Coates (top right) of the Trailblazers Foundation 

and Dr. Bob Tello (above) on polio.  Saturday 

evening ended with Featured speaker RI Trustees 

Chair Ray Klinginsmith (below). 
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2016 ROTARY ROUND-UP IN JACKSON, WY 

The Saturday evening banquet proved to be 

spectacular.  Rotarians Dodie Lang, Carolyn 

Cooke, Kellie & Mark Tovar enjoyed the even-

ing fellowship together as the youth exchange 

students presented “Love in any Language” to 

the crowd.  Rotarian Phyllis Abt was honored 

as the 2016 District 5440 Rotarian of the Year 

while DG Ken handed over the reins of the dis-

trict to DGE Barb Redder.  Following the cere-

monies the Jackson Hole Jazz Band delighted 

the crowd while fellow Rotarian Eric Weedin 

picked up his trumpet and joined in. 
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CLUB FUNDRAISERS 


